
 
 
 
 
 
3 July 2007 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
 
Reference: KDB Tracking # 658320 
 
Subject: FCCID# Report Filing with Wrong User’s Manual 
 
 
BI has recently become aware that an error was made when an FCCID# report was filed in 
2003. 
 
On January 27, 2003, a TCB acting in BI’s behalf submitted the documents that supported 
the certification of an intentional radiator with FCCID# CSQHG200C.  Included in this 
document package was a complete user’s manual, titled “ BI HomeGuard 200 Officer’s 
Reference Manual”.  Included in this manual is information that is not intended to be viewed 
by an offender on electronic house arrest.  The Manual is for use by Officers only.  The 
original intent was that only the first seven pages, containing required FCC statements, be 
included in the document package. 
 
BI is aware that this manual has been available to the general public since January 27, 
2003.  We are requesting, via another letter, that the original 130-page manual be removed 
from the FCCID# website and replaced with an abbreviated manual that includes only the 
first seven pages. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bobby Clevenger 
VP of Internal Operations 
BI Incorporated 
303-218-1000     (Telephone) 
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